
From: Heidi Langendorff
To: PCD
Subject: building on Lytle wetlands
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:50:17 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing to oppose the proposed building of a house and sewage
pipeline on and near the Lytle Creek wetlands. There should be no 5 ft
property line variance allowed. Overbuilding on a small site should not be
allowed. It is an active wildlife corridor and a critical area of wetlands. The
building would negatively impact the environment. 

Thank you, 
Heidi Langendorff
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
206.954.1916
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